

March 17, 2020

Hi Parents & Players of PTAA,

As promised in our earlier communication, the board met on Sunday night to discuss the plan for the season.

The board agreed that it is too soon to tell if the season will occur or not, we must wait and see what the CDC and other government agencies recommend we should do.

The temporary pause in effect previously announced will expire on March 27th. The board plans to revisit a decision forward on the 29th. If we agree at this time to move forward with the season the week of the 30th, we will schedule previously cancelled events like player drafts, work parties, and the coaches orientation. If we are not able to continue, we are prepared to delay the season a few more weeks before we cancel the season and provide refunds. Keep in mind that in years past the Spring seasons have started slow due to bad weather. Opening days in late April have been cancelled because of snow, with the season not getting up to full speed until the end of April beginning of May. If the pause goes until the end of April or into May or we have a clear directive to not hold spring sports in the community from the government, we will consider cancelling the season.

The board is committed to making sure the health and safety of the kids is a top priority.

We are all in this together! Some things that the kids can still do while we're all staying at home during this time, play catch with the family, hit into a net, study the game, and exercise to stay healthy!

We will send a follow up communication after our meeting on the 29th.

We thank you for your support and hope everyone stays safe and healthy.

If you have further questions, comments, or concerns please reply to this email.

Thanks,
The PTAA Board